
At the request of the Department the Management 

Analysis Division will continue to provide assistance 

until the proposed system for passport writing, if 

adopted, has been successfully implemented. 

6. 	The Divisional and Departmental officers are to be 

commended for their realistic and energetic approach 

to the problems confronting the Passport Division. 

7 0 	The co-operation of the Passport Division personnel 

throughout this survey is gratefully acknowledged. 


